
St. Andrew’s & Cumbernauld Primaries 

Breakfast Club 

 

August 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

The Joint Campus will have a Breakfast Service after the September weekend starting on Tuesday 

25th September 2018 and arrangements are as follows: 

 

Breakfast will be served in the hall each morning between 8.15am and 8.45am.  It will be staffed by 

Breakfast Supervisors and kitchen staff.   

 

Children coming for breakfast should line up in the infant playground at the St. Andrew’s door 

nearest the hall from where they will be brought in at 8.15am.  There will be no adult supervision at 

that time so no children should be in the playground before 8.15am and no children should enter 

through the main door as it is in too close a proximity to the car park at a busy time when staff are 

arriving to prepare for the school day. 

 

Children will be served a bowl of cereal with milk, a slice of toast with spread, some fruit juice and 

the choice of fresh fruit.  The cost of this to all P1-P7 children is as follows: 

 

One Child:  £1.00 

Two Children:  £1.50 

Three Children:  £1.80 

Four Children:  £2.10 

 

Children in receipt of Free School Meal entitlement will not have to pay but if you know that your 

child is in receipt of this but you have not applied for this because they are P1 to P3 then you will 

need to make an application.  You should credit your child’s lunch card for breakfast as well as lunch 

as we will continue to operate a cashless system.  If you have more than one child attending please 

ensure that the money is on the eldest child’s card. 

 

The kitchen will issue the P1s to P4’s with their unique code which will enable you to log into Ipay 

Impact system in due course.   

 

There will be activities for the children to play after they have eaten and they will go out into the 

playground at 8.45am when the playground supervision begins. 

 

There is no need to book a place.  A register will be taken each morning. 

 

If you have any further questions you can contact the respective offices on (St. Andrew’s 01236 

632111 & Cumbernauld 01236 632110). 

Many thanks.      

Marie-Claire Fiddler   Jenny Hart 

Head Teacher    Depute Head Teacher 


